
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

  

Oshkosh Police Department 

 
Date:    June 26, 2012 
Time:  5:15 A. M. 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

(920) 236-5742 
 

Subject:   Missing Child Update 3 – Child Found 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

The Oshkosh Police Department is confirming that Justen Sorenson has been found safe at a friend’s house in 
Oshkosh and is being returned to his home. 
 
The Oshkosh Police Department was advised that Justen had gone to the friend’s house and fell asleep without the 
friend’s parent knowing that Justen was in the home.  The parent of Justen’s friend saw the news report of Justen 
missing and called police.   
 
The Oshkosh Police Department is considering this case closed.  At this time, there is no further information to be 
released.   
 
 
Joseph Nichols 
Public Information Officer 
Oshkosh Police Department 
Office:  (920) 236-5742 
Cell:     (920) 379-3572 
Fax:     (920) 236-5743    #### 


